
 

          March 17, 2020 

Dear Barrington Residents,  

 

As you must be aware, these are unprecedented times here and around the world impacting 
the way we conduct business and live our lives.  The Transfer Station and Recycling Center will 
continue to be open during normal business hours however, if you are sick or have a reason to 
believe you have had direct contact with anyone with COVID-19 please do not visit the 
Transfer Station in person.  Our obligation is to ensure the safety and wellbeing of our staff 
and residents while supporting the public health efforts to limit the spread of this virus. 

Here at the Transfer Station and Recycling Center we are taking precautionary measures 
against the spread of COVID-19. After every shift we will be disinfecting all commonly used 
surfaces.   We are asking residents to please do the following: 

• Conduct all transactions at the Transfer Station window 
• Abide by the posted signs of Employees only.  No one other than Transfer Station 

Employees will be allowed in the Recycling and Transfer Buildings 
• Practice good hygiene 
• Stop handshaking, use other non-contact methods of greeting 
• Cover coughs and sneezes 
• Conduct your business and limit personal contact as much as possible.   

As this situation is constantly fluctuating, we’ll continue to monitor events and communicate 
any additional changes in coming weeks.  We ask that you be flexible with us and with any 
changes that might be made. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call us at 664-
0166 or email Erin Paradis at eparadis@barrington.nh.gov.  

 

We sincerely appreciate your understanding during this time,  
-The Transfer Station and Recycling Center Staff 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

mailto:eparadis@barrington.nh.gov

